PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES

April 26, 2021 8:00 p.m.

South Windsor Town Council

Virtual Meeting

PURPOSE: To receive citizen input on the Proposed General Government
Budget for Fiscal Year 2021/2022

Mayor Paterna called the Public Hearing to order at 8:00 p.m.; and requested that the Clerk of the Council read the call of the meeting (a copy of which is attached hereto, **Exhibit A**).

Mayor Paterna asked if there was anyone from the public that would like to speak; there was none, and no emails were received.

The public hearing was closed at 8:01 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Deborah W. Reid
Clerk of the Council

Public Hearing Notice – Exhibit A



Town of South Windsor

run 04/20/21 @ 4:00 Kale Starkel Cash

1540 SULLIVAN AVENUE • SOUTH WINDSOR, CT 06074-2786 AREA CODE 860/644-2511 FAX 860/644-3781

OFFICE OF THE TOWN COUNCIL

To view this meeting, please go to the Town of South Windsor Facebook Page, tune into Channel 16 if your provider is Cox Cable, or go to gmedia.swagit.com/live.

To make public comments on the phone at the April 26, 2021, Public Hearing, please call 855-925-2801 and use Code 5154, or send an email to TownCouncilComments@southwindsor-ct.gov to have comments read.

TO BE PUBLISHED IN THE JOURNAL INQUIRER

April 19, 2021

LEGAL AD

TOWN OF SOUTH WINDSOR

Notice is hereby given that the South Windsor Town Council has set <u>Monday, April</u> <u>26, 2021, at 8:00 p.m.</u>, as the time for a Virtual Public Hearing to receive citizen input on the proposed <u>General Government Budget for Fiscal Year 2021/2022</u>. The public is welcome to email comments to <u>TownCouncilComments@southwindsor-ct.gov</u>.

Dated at South Windsor, Connecticut this 16th day of April 2021.

Attested to by:

Deborah W. Reid Clerk of the Council

PUBLIC NOTICE LEGAL AD TOWN OF SOUTH WINDSOR

Notice is hereby given that the South Windsor Town Council has set Monday, April 26, 2021, at 8:00 p.m., as the time for a Virtual Public Hearing to receive citizen input on the proposed: General Government Budget for Fiscal Year 2021/2022. The public is welcome to email comments to TownCouncilComments@southwindsor-ct.gov.

Dated at South Windsor, Connecticut this 16th day of April 2021,

Attested to by:

Deborah W. Reid Clerk of the Council